
Doing together what we cannot do alone

Weekly Message

Dear Friend,

While COVID affected all of the programs at FID, it certainly hit The
Women’s Room hard. Because of the close proximity and total indoor
space, many women stopped coming and the activities came to a
halt. This is why I am so excited that more women are now feeling
comfortable to come in, volunteers are returning, and activities are
firing up again! In the past few weeks, we have seen many new
women, including several ladies experiencing homelessness. And, we
have been able to offer a more robust schedule: haircuts; reiki; art;
yarn-bombing our tree; dance and movement; more showers;
laundry and good food; lots of people bringing toiletries; Mother’s
Day gift bags and other goodies; visits from Baxter, our new therapy
dog friend; and more lively discussions and interactions. It is
wonderful to see this! Big thanks to TWR Director Marlene and
Program Associate Jane for making this all happen.

Last Friday, we had a tour of FID and discussion opportunity for our

https://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/


Circle of Friends members. It was wonderful to be in person and
have folks be able to walk around and see what we do. The Circle of
Friends is a special donor group for those who generously give
$1,000 or more a year. We are grateful that so many folks have
joined. If you are interested, or want to learn more, please reach out
to Merria, our Director of Development.
 
And, as promised, there is a new episode of the Friends In Deed
podcast! In response to the potential overturning of Roe v. Wade, I
have a wide-ranging conversation with two senior staff members of
our local Planned Parenthood - Juliana Serrano, VP of Advocacy and
Equity, and Dipti Singh, General Counsel - about how this decision
will disproportionately affect women living in poverty and women of
color.
 
Thanks for all you do - we are so grateful for everyone who is a part
of our Friends In Deed family!

Blessings and have a lovely weekend,
Rabbi Joshua

We can only operate with your help!

Donate today

Join the Legacy Society

Podcast

Roe v. Wade: How This Law
Affects Women of Color and
Women Living in Poverty

After a short break, we are back
with the Friends In Deed
Podcast! Today, Rabbi Joshua
(he/him) is joined by two senior
staff members of Planned
Parenthood of Pasadena and San
Gabriel Valley: Juliana Serrano
(she/Ella), Vice President of
Advocacy and Equity and Dipti
Singh (she/her), General
Counsel.

mailto:merriav@friendsindeedpas.org
https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/friends-in-deed-podcast/id1600358197?i=1000562682715
https://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/donate/
https://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/legacy-society/
https://friendsindeedpas.org/news/podcast/


Get Social

 ​  ​  ​

Pasadena City College

The Associated Students of
Pasadena City College held a
drive for supplies for The
Women's Room. Read more...

Sweet Treats

Young community member,
Rebecca, has been baking
dessert for The Women's Room
guests as her Bat Mitzvah
service project. Read more...

Yarnbombing!

The FID community has come
together to create knitted and
crocheted squares to decorate a
tree in our front yard, and it
looks great! Keep an eye on
Facebook, Twitter, or Instagram
for photos as soon as we have
some available!

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsInDeedPas/
https://twitter.com/FID_Pasadena
https://www.instagram.com/friendsindeedpas/?hl=en
https://www.facebook.com/FriendsInDeedPas/posts/373078524861396
https://www.facebook.com/FriendsInDeedPas/posts/372465921589323
https://www.facebook.com/FriendsInDeedPas
https://twitter.com/FID_Pasadena
https://www.instagram.com/friendsindeedpas/?hl=en


News and Events

Friends In Deed is Hiring a
Food Pantry Associate!

The Food Pantry Associate will
provide support in all aspects of
the pantry’s daily operations.
This includes driving the Friends
In Deed commercial van for
pickups and deliveries; loading
and unloading food & groceries;
stocking shelves; serving and
processing orders for clients; and
keeping work areas clean and
tidy. Above all, he/she/they must
work well alongside staff,
volunteers, donors, community
partners, and clients of diverse
backgrounds and experience.
See full listing at Salary.com.

Older Americans Month

Friends In Deed is proud to join
with the City of Pasadena -
Public Agency on May 25th at
Jackie Robinson Community
Center to celebrate Older
Americans Month and share the
programs and services we offer
at FID with community
members. Learn more at
cityofpasadena.net/oam.

https://www.salary.com/job/friends-in-deed/food-pantry-associate/j202205050928477104796?location=Pasadena, CA
http://cityofpasadena.net/oam


Friends In Deed is committed to fostering, cultivating, and preserving a culture of diversity, equity and inclusion. We embrace

and celebrate the spectrum of our employees’, volunteers’, and clients’ ages, color, ability or disability, ethnicity, family or

marital status, gender identity or expression, language, national origin, physical and mental ability, political affiliation, race,

religion, sexual orientation, socio-economic status, veteran status, neurodiversity, and other characteristics that make our

employees, volunteers, and clients unique.
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